
Public Notice 

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD), is 
proposing to award up to $3,000,000 in Home Investment Partnerships Program (HOME) funding for the 
construction of the Residences at Hardy Yards located at 1550 Leona Street in City Council District H. 
This development has a total of 350-units, which includes 179 units designated for affordable housing 
and 171 market-rate units. The estimated total construction budget is $62,614,868. The HOME funds 
will come from unallocated Multifamily line item in various Annual Action Plans where funding is 
available. 

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on this proposed item. The thirty-day period extends from 
Friday, April 8, 2016 through Sunday, May 8, 2016. For more information on this item, please contact 
Joel North at 832-394-6217. Written comments can be submitted by mail to Derek Sellers, HCDD, 601 
Sawyer Suite 400, Houston, TX 77007. Following the public comment period, this item will be submitted 
to City Council for approval. For more information on HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD’s 
website at www.houstontx.gov/housing. 
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